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TO:  Rebecca Grill, City Administrator 
   
FROM:  Jim Jandovitz, Director of Information Technology 
 
SUBJECT:  Request for installation of fiber optic cable at Reservoir Park by CableCom LLC 
 
DATE:   June 29, 2017 
 
 
Information Technology is requesting approval to have CableCom LLC install a fiber optic cable from 
the pumping station to the bathrooms at Reservoir Park for a cost of $26,288.16. This fiber optic cable 
will be used to connect the cameras and bathroom door locks to the city computer network. It will 
allow remote viewing of the cameras from any city computer and the Police Department. It will also 
allow the remote operation of the door locks to the bathroom by city employees.  The fiber optic cable 
will also be used to provide WiFi access to the internet from within the Park. 
 
The price quoted was from State of Wisconsin DOT Contract #407498. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jim Jandovitz 
Director of Information Technology 
City of West Allis 
 
 


